
 
 
From: Connor Cassidy 
Sent: Thursday, September 2, 2021 8:31 PM 
To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] I WISH TO BE A DELEGATE TUESDAY SEPTEMBER 7, 2021 
 
I would like to express my concerns about the mandated vaccine, this is absolutely ridiculous it creates a 
split society and it is a violation of my human rights.  
 


